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405-247-5241 
 
 

To All Households in the Anadarko Public School District: 
 
This letter is to inform all parents/guardians of the new board approved policy 
concerning the Child Nutrition Program.   
 
Below is the District policy which has been approved: 
 
BF-R (Approved October 13, 2014) 
 

1. Students are not allowed to charge ala carte items. 
2. Students (and their parent/guardians) are expected to remain current on 

all meal charges.  A student who is a full-paying student will not be 
allowed to incur meal charges in excess of $75.00.  A student who pays a 
reduced meal charge will not be allowed to incur meal charges in excess 
of $21.00.  What are you going to do if they go over? 

3. All meal accounts must be paid in full by the last day of school.  The 
District will use all lawful means to collect any unpaid accounts, which 
may include legal action in District Court.  The District will consider 
reasonable payment arrangements provided a parent or guardian gives 
notice to the District of the need for such arrangements. 

 
If your child is receiving free meals, please keep this in mind should your child 
become a paying student in the future. 
 
If you owe money on your child’s account, please begin to make payments on 
his/her account.   
 
If you have questions, please contact Sherry DeLaune, Food Service Director at 
405-247-5241. 


